
 

 

  

 

 

 

NSS Unit of Indira Institute of Pharmacy, Sadavali has organized 

Covid-19 Awareness Campaign in association with ICTC 

Department, PHC, Devrukh. Although our NSS volunteers were 

away from institute and staying at their native place during 

pandemic, the NSS work was not stop. NSS volunteers were busy 

in creating awareness about Covid-19. 50 NSS volunteers 

participated in activity. NSS volunteers were actively involved 

in posters making. The posters were attached in local area for 

creating awareness of Covid-19.  

The posters highlighted important aspects like spread of virus, 

preventive measures and way of safety from infections. ICTC 

Department member, Ms. Vidya Mane guided volunteers for 

posters making. Mr. V. A. Sansare involved in overall 

organization of campaign.  
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